
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Court Operations on  
National Day of Mourning 

Wednesday, December 5, 2018 
 
 
Please be advised that all trials and hearings scheduled for the U.S. 
District and Bankruptcy Courts on Wednesday, December 5, 2018 will 
proceed as originally planned. Accordingly, the district and bankruptcy 
court clerk’s offices in Burlington will be open to the public as usual.    
 
The Rutland clerk’s office and courthouse will be closed.  All public 
inquiries should be directed to the clerk’s offices in Burlington as 
follows: 
 
 

U.S. District Court, please call (802) 951-6301 
U.S. Bankruptcy Court, please call (802) 657-6400 

 
 

JEFFREY S. EATON 
CLERK OF COURT 


